
 
 

 

 

 

Fundraising Round Up 
 
Harlington Upper School 
 

 
 
Huge thanks to students and staff at 
Harlington Upper School, who have just 
completed a year of fundraising for us. They 
have raised an amazing £1361.87, which 
has been used to support the Children’s 
Wards, NICU, Breast Screening and 
Dementia Care. 
 
 
Sainsbury’s News 
 
We are delighted to tell you that we have 
collected over 8000 Active Kids Vouchers, 
which will be used to buy equipment for the 
Children’s Wards. If you have any spare 
vouchers, we can accept these up to 20

th
 

June – they can be sent to the Fundraising 
Team. Thank you! 

 
 
Sainsbury’s Collections 
 
We have held our last collections at 
Sainsbury's Dunstable and Bramingham, as 
store charity of the year. 
We collected an amazing £2223.88 for the 
Children’s Wards, thanks to our volunteer 
collectors. Also, thanks to some of the Sixth 
Form students at Harlington Upper School 
who helped with bag packing at 
Bramingham. 

 
 
 
 

 

 

  
 
 
 
  
     
 

Welcome to ‘Fundraising Catch Up’, a monthly update to let you know about all 
things fundraising! Each month it will include details of fundraising news, 

fundraising events and fundraising superstars!  
For further information please call Rachel on ex 8289  

or email fundraising@ldh.nhs.uk 
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The Luton and Dunstable Hospital is a registered charity in England and Wales number: 1058704 
Without imposing any trust we note that you wish your donation to benefit a specific ward or department. However, in the case that we are unable to meet this request your 

donation may be used to purchase something of equal benefit for the Luton and Dunstable University Hospital. 

 

NICU Cheque Presentation 

Summer Events 
 
Race Night tickets are on sale now from Fundraising! 
 
Quiz Night tickets are also on sale until Friday 2

nd
 June 

– there are still spaces for teams of up to 8 for the quiz, 
which is being held on Thursday 15

th
 June. 

 
Please call Rachel on 01582 718289 to book tickets for 
either of these events. Thank you! 

Our NICU team met 
Paul and Barry who 
had organised a 
football match in 
memory of Stephen 
McPhee, to raise 
money for NICU. They 
presented £1100 from 
their football and fun 
day. Many thanks to 
everyone who 
supported this event. 


